
 

 

 

 

  

   

 

   

  

  

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

    

 

 

   

   

 

  

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
  

Archway Glendale Bi-

Weekly E-Blast 

December 1, 2017 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Parent-teacher conferences are almost upon us! Please make sure that you 

arrive on time for your conference. In order to be respectful of families' 

conference times, we will be setting a timer at each conference's start 

time to ensure that everyone gets their full allotted time. If families do not 

arrive on time, the conference will still end on time. 

Thank you for your support! 

Please sign up now for a parent/teacher conference in January! Students 

will work at home on school projects while teachers are at school meeting 

with parents. Our teachers work hard to prepare for these conferences, so 

please make time to meet with them. 

K - 5th grade homeroom conferences 

Specials conferences 

Drama Club Performance 

Come one, come all to this semester's Drama Club Performance of 

two wonderful Dr. Seuss books. "Oh! The Places You'll Go!" will be 

performed by the 5th graders. "The Grinch Who Stole Christmas," a 

wonderful holiday show that has endured as a classic for many years, will 

be performed by the 1st through 4th graders . Take the time to come out on 

Saturday, December 9th, at 3 pm to show your support for our Archway 

Glendale Players in the Multi-Purpose Room. 

Open Enrollment and Rollover 

Applications, Now Through 12/11 

Table of Contents 
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Tax Credit 

Headmaster's Corner 

****** 

Click Here For PSO 

Information 

Important Dates 

12/1 
HALF DAY 

K-2 Dismissal @ 11:30 

3-5 Dismissal @ 11:45 

12/9 
DRAMA CLUB 

PERFORMANCE 

3:00 PM - 4:30PM 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040e45abaf2ea64-mandatory1
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040e45abaf2ea64-specials2
unsaved://Untitled_1.html/#halfdays
unsaved://Untitled_1.html/#drama
unsaved://Untitled_1.html/#openenrollment
unsaved://Untitled_1.html/#openenrollment
unsaved://Untitled_1.html/#openenrollment
unsaved://Untitled_1.html/#halfdays
unsaved://Untitled_1.html/#halfdays
unsaved://Untitled_1.html/#money
unsaved://Untitled_1.html/#Headmasters_Corner
http://archwayglendale.greatheartsacademies.org/pso/


  

  

  

 

  

 

  

 

   

 

  

  

   

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
  

 

 

 

If your student currently attends Archway Glendale in kindergarten 

through 4th grade, you will re-enroll him in March. 

Please fill out an application during open enrollment if: 

1. You have a child who will be 5 before 9/1/18 and is ready to start 

kindergarten. Fill out an application for Archway Glendale. 

2. You have a child in 5th grade at Archway Glendale and you want him to 

attend Glendale Prep for 6th grade. Fill out an application for Glendale 

Prep. 

3. You have a child who will be entering 1st through 5th grade who is not 

on our current wait list. Fill out an application for Archway Glendale. 

4. You have a child who will be entering 6th through 12th grade who is not 

on the Glendale Prep wait list yet. Fill out an application for Glendale Prep. 

Please roll over your application before 12/11 if: 

12/11-12/15 
HALF DAYS 

K-2 Dismissal @ 11:30 

3-5 Dismissal @ 11:45 

12/18-1/1 
NO SCHOOL 

Winter Break 

1/2 -1/5 
NO SCHOOL 

Project Week 

1/3 -1/5 
PARENT TEACHER 

CONFERENCES 

1. Your child is on the wait list and you want to apply for the next grade 

level. 

Half Days for the Week of December 11th 

For the week of December 11th, Archway Glendale will have a half day 

everyday. From December 11th through December 15th, K-2 grade will 

have dismissal at 11:30 am and 3-5 grade will have dismissal at 11:45am. 

Tax Credit 

Like us on Facebook! 

Like Great Hearts Academies 

on Facebook 

http://archwayglendale.greatheartsacademies.org/
http://glendaleprep.greatheartsacademies.org/
http://glendaleprep.greatheartsacademies.org/
http://www.facebook.com/archwayglendale
https://www.facebook.com/GreatHeartsAcademies/
https://www.facebook.com/GreatHeartsAcademies/


 

 
 

    

 

  

  

  

  
 

 

Your TAX CREDIT opens up the world to our students. This time, it 

opened up the Arizona Science Center to our 4th graders. Thank you for 

expanding the world for our students! 

If you have yet to give your 2017 TAX CREDIT, please click here. 

Headmaster's Corner 

Supporting our students at the Winter Concert is a joy and a 

privilege. Our students loved the fact that you were there to see and hear 

them perform for you, their family and friends. Being there for them and 

encouraging their effort and engagement is a sign of love and support 

your children will always remember. 

https://archwayglendale.configio.com/moneyrequest?id=2

